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ITEM 
 

DISCUSSION OUTCOME 

1. Review of 
Minutes  from 
October 22, 2014 
 

     The committee reviewed minutes from October 22nd.  Minutes were approved with minor 

revisions. 

2. November 26th  
Meeting 

The committee discussed whether or not we should meet 

the day before Thanksgiving.  

The committee decided to cancel the 

November 26th meeting.  

3. Foreign Language 
Department 

Members of the Foreign Language Department presented a 

formal proposal for use of a placement test.  

The committee unanimously approved 

the proposal.  

4. Recommendation 
to Reinstate 
Assessment and 
Orientation Holds 

The committee reviewed proposals to SP&S and Academic 

Senate.  

The committee made minor revisions to 

the proposals. J. Ocampo will present the 

proposal to SP&S. If SP&S approves the 

proposal, A. Thomas will present the 

proposal to the Executive Board of the 

Academic Senate.  

5. Multiple Measures 
Update  

There is no update. J. Ocampo will ask IT to make the MM 

survey available on Myportal for students 



to access. 

6. Test Approval 
Proposals and 
Appeal 

J. Ocampo has submitted the test appeal to the Chancellor’s 

office and the consultants. They have not responded to the 

appeal.  

 

7. Updates a. AWE 

b. Learning Assistance – Math faculty in the LAC are 

researching replacements for the MDTP.  

c. Counseling – Counseling has modified the new 

student orientation based on feedback from 

counselors and students. Response to these 

changes has been positive.  

d. Continuing Ed. – no update 

e. AmLa – no update 

f. English – no update 

g. Math – D. Beydler reported that he received very 

positive feedback from the attendees at the last 

math placement test information workshop. 

h. J. Ocampo held a meeting of all the different 

departments that offer some kind of test 

information sessions. People from different 

departments will work on videos with test 

information.  

 

Next meeting: December 10, 2014   2:30 pm     

 


